
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

Reschedule of Cabinet –14th February, 2024 
 

I refer to the Cabinet scheduled to be held on 14th February 2024 and in agreement 
with the Leader of the Council the Cabinet meeting be moved to be held on 
Wednesday 21st February at 4.30pm, prior to full council, to enable work to take 
place to ensure that the 2024-25 budgets are finalised at the point of publication. 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

BRENT DAVIS  
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
To: Members of the Cabinet 
 
 Councillor K. Wilson (Leader of the Council and Business and Regeneration) 
 Councillor C. Golby (Deputy Leader and Housing and Communities) 
 Councillor S. Croft (Finance and Corporate) 
 Councillor S. Markham (Public Services) 
 Councillor R. Smith (Planning and Regulation) 
 Councillor J. Gutteridge (Health and Environment) 
 
 Observer 
 Councillor C. Watkins (Leader of the Main Opposition Party) 

Enquiries to: 
Kelly Baxter 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6204 

Direct Email: 
member.services@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 6th February 2024 

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


